
 

Memo 
 
 

Date: October 19, 2023 

To: Parents of LCA students  

From: Thomas Odom, Principal 

Re:  Jean Day Fridays 

Jean Day Fridays 
Beginning on Friday, October 20, through the end of the school year, Light Christian Academy will be having 
“Jean Day Fridays.” For $1 each Friday, your student can purchase the right to wear denim! The money raised 
will go toward the ACE Bless Program – Basic Literacy Education Saving Souls. 

Boys can wear jean shorts or pants; girls can wear jean skirts. Jean Day Friday money must be paid in cash; 
students wearing denim without paying will be issued a demerit for being out of dress code. Remember, Jean 
Days are Fridays only! 
 

If you have any questions regarding the above information, please contact the school office.  
 
Thanks! 
 
 


